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Mt. San Antonio College 

September 18, 2018 

Andrew Salas, Chairman 
Gabrieleno Band of Mission lndians-Kizh Nation 
PO BOX393 
Covina, CA 91723 

Subject: Assembly Bill (AB) 52 (Public Resources Code §21080.3.1): Long Range Development Plan Mt. 
San Antonio College 2018 Educational and Facilities Master Plan, City of Walnut, Los Angeles 
County, California 

Dear Mr. Salas: 

Mt. San Antonio College (Mt. SAC) is the lead agency, pursuant to the California Environmental Quality 
Act (CEQA), for the proposed Mt. San Antonio College 2018 Educational and Facilities Master Plan and 
associated 2017 Parking and Circulation Master Plan (EFMP). The campus encompasses 418.44 acres 
(comprised of 3 parcels) and is located north and south of Temple Avenue east of Grand Avenue, with the 
"West Parcel" located west of Grand Avenue and south of Amar Road/Temple Avenue. Mountaineer Road 
and Edinger Way form the northern boundary of the campus and the eastern boundary is consistent with 
the City of Walnut's eastern boundary. 

The proposed EFMP is the College's long-range development plan and also serves as the foundation for 
other components of the College's integrated planning process. Among other purposes, the EFMP 
projects Mt. SAC's overall growth and the growth of programs and services during the planning horizon 
and develops recommendations for site and facilities improvements that are informed by educational 
planning. 

AB 52 requires lead agencies to consult with California Native American tribes that request such 
consultation in writing prior to the agency's release of a Notice of Preparation (NOP) of an Environmental 
Impact Report (EIR) or notice of a Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND), or Negative Declaration (ND). 
To that end, Mt. SAC is notifying you of this Project. AB 52 allows tribes 30 days after receiving notification 
to request consultation. Please refer to the attached NOP for a project description and location map. 

Your participation in this local planning process is important. If you possess any information or knowledge 
regarding Native American Sacred Lands or other tribal cultural resources in and around the Project site, 
and wish to consult with Mt. SAC regarding these resources, please direct your email to facilities 
planning@mtsac.edu or any correspondence on this matter to: 

Gary Nellesen 
Director, Facilities Planning & Management 
Mt. San Antonio College 
1100 N. Grand Ave 
Walnut, CA 91789 
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Mt. SAC would welcome a response at your earliest possible convenience, but no later than 30 days after 
receiving this letter. Should we not receive a response within 30 days, we will presume that you have 
declined consultation under AB 52. Please do not hesitate to let us know if you have any questions or 
would like to discuss this proposed Project. Please contact Mikaela (Mika) Klein by phone at (909) 274-
5720 with any questions. 

Thank you very much for your assistance. 

Sincerely, f 
~-z. _()~"--

Planning & Management 

Attachment: 

Notice of Preparation 




